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Corona Plateau Mauritius
Newsletter January 2023

Happy New Year to you all.   We hope to see you at our January meeting on the 20th, next Friday.
Lyndsay is proposing some art activities for us to start the year in a positive way, and we shall be talking about a project for our February meeting, which will be a bit out of the ordinary.   More about that during the meeting on Friday.
Mira is still recovering from her ankle accident, Kamini is accompanying a relative for a medical checkup, Binita is still abroad following her bereavement, Rekha is very busy with work commitments, so we hope to see as many of you as possible at the end of the week.

Til then
Your committee
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